Could someone get back to me with what is going on with this case and if you have heard back from the police.
Best Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 16 July 2015 13:28

To: 'k_osamor@hotmail.com'

Subject: Re: Update

Dear Kate Osamor,

| am writing this email as Andy Love was dealing with a matter for my son's Tyrone Benjamin and Simon Cordell
and the police.

The last time | spoke to anyone they was still waiting to hear back from the police this was in May 2015.

| have not had any contact or update about this matter and | feel very let down by our MP.

| was on the understanding that due to Andy Love leaving you would have taken up the case.

Could you get back to me with an update, if you need any more information you can contact me via this email.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




